
Dear Year 6 Leaders and Teachers, 

Please see following flyer regarding the Ignite Assessment which will take 
place on Saturday, 22 February, 2025. We would appreciate it if you could send this information 
home to the parents/caregivers of your current Year 5 students so they are aware of this date and 
opportunity. 

Previously, we have had numerous inquiries from families of Year 6 students after the assessment 
date. By this time, it is too late to apply for entry to the Year 7 Ignite Program intake.

By distributing this information to eligible families now, we are hoping to reduce the number of 
students who miss the fantastic opportunity to apply for a place in our Ignite Program when enrolling 
in Year 7 in 2026 at The Heights School. 

We thank you for your support in sharing this information with parents/caregivers. 

Yours Sincerely,
Kelly Spalding
Assistant Principal - Secondary Years

W H O CAN SIT THE ASSESSMENT?

Assessment is open to all  registered students who are in Year 6 at time of assessment 

REGISTERING L O C A T I O N

Testing will be held at 

The Heights School 
Brunel Drive 
Modbury Heights, 5092

Our school is stronger because of community participation – Thank you! 

IGNITE ASSESSMENT - REGISTER NOW
Saturday 22 February 2025 
9:00am – 1:00pm 

Registering is essential via
The Heights School website 

Registrations close 
Sunday 16 February, 2025




